
                                                                   

 
ST BONAVENTURE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Egerton Road, Bishopston, Bristol, BS7 8HP 
Tel:  0117 353 2830 

Email: st.bonaventures.p@bristol-schools.uk 
Web: www.st-bonaventures.bristol.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs. Sarah Ballantine MA 

 
Dear parent / carer, 

Each year we ask you to complete the photograph permission form.  This year our form is slightly different as a result 
of the covid pandemic.  

As you know we sometimes take photographs of pupils in school. We use these in a variety of ways e.g. in the school 
newsletter or in display boards around school.  If we use a photo of a child we do not put the child’s first name or 
surname so that the child cannot be identifiable.  

This year we would like to take some films of pupils so that we can share this video footage with parents/carers and 
you can be more involved in their school life.  Examples of this will be our nativity production, class special days.  In 
addition, we would like to put an open day film on our website with a mix of footage from this year and last so that 
prospective parents, who are not able to visit our school, can see what life at St Bon’s looks like.  At no point in school 
videos would we link names with images of children.   
 
We would like your consent to take photos/videos of your child, and use them in the ways described below. If you’re not 
happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we will accommodate your preferences, however, please be mindful that 
this would mean that you would not be able to view photos/videos of your child, for example in the Christmas film. 
 
Please tick the relevant box(es) below and return to the school office. 
 

Use of images 
Tick 

(√) 

I am happy for the school to take photographs/video of my child and share within the school 
community.  

 

I am happy for photos/video of my child to be used on the school website  

I am happy for photos/video of my child to be used in the school newsletter  

I am happy for photos/video of my child to be used in the school prospectus  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays   

I am happy for photos/video of my child to be used for other promotional material e.g. open day 

film, Bishopston Matters, Bishopston Voice 

 

I am happy for photos/video of my child to be used on social media e.g. school Twitter or 

Instagram or Facebook 

 

 

I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos/video of my child  

PTO 

http://www.st-bonaventures.bristol.sch.uk/


                                                                   

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing st.bonaventures.p@bristol-schools.uk or telling 
the school business manager or one of the office staff. 
 
If you have any other questions, please let us know. 
 
Parent or carer’s signature: ____________________________________ Print name:_______________________ 
 
Child’s name (please print clearly):______________________________________  Class:____________________ 
 
Date:_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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